
Minister Dačić at a working lunch with Ambassadors of Nordic countries 
Tuesday, 16 September 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dačić
attended today a working lunch with the Ambassadors from Nordic countries, hosted by the
Finnish Ambassador in Belgrade, Pekka Orpana.
  
The lunch was attended by Ambassador of the Kingdom of Sweden Christer Asp, Ambassador
of the Kingdom of Norway Nils Ragnar Kamsvag and Ambassador of the Kingdom of Denmark
Michael Borg Hansen.

Minister Dačić discussed with the Nordic Ambassadors bilateral relations between the Republic
of Serbia and the Scandinavian countries, European integration, regional relations and other
current events concerning international relations.
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